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Mark your social curling calendars
Club spiels were a huge success last 
year and we’re confident this trend 
will continue!! Some upcoming events 
you’ll want to watch for are:

Oct 21/22:      Opening Spiel
Nov 25/26:      Turkey Spiel

Website is the BEST place to checkout details   
www.manotickcurling.com

Here are KEY notable dates for the 
upcoming 2016/2017 season:
Sept 1: Deadline FULL fee payment
Sept 16: Meet & Greet 7p – 10p
Oct 5:  Wed Evening Open League 1st game
Oct 6:  Thur Evening Open League 1st game
Oct 7:  Fri  Evening Fixed Mix 1st game
Oct 8: Sat Night League 1st game
Oct 10: All daytime & evening leagues start
Oct 16: Little Rocks & Bantam – day 1
Oct 16: Learn2curl * Session 1 – 5.45p – 8p
Oct 21: Opening Spiel – day 1
Oct 22: Opening Spiel – day 2

The Ontario Curling Association encourages 
and facilitates the growth and development 
of curling in cooperation with it’s network 
of member curling clubs and other curling 
associations. This provincial body they 
provide loans/grants; education & training 
for ice technicians & coaching staff; act as a 
supplemental resource in any external 
funding initiatives and organize 
zone/regional/provincial competitive events.

Within each Zone/Region member clubs may 
send representatives. There are three (3) 
volunteer positions where clubs members may 
wish to contribute to the overall well being of 
curling within the province: Mens, Womens
and  Youth. Our club is very fortunate in that 

we have two long standing members who have 
served curling and our club with distinction  in 
these roles:

OCA  (Men) rep:                Karl Jensen
OCA  (Women) rep:           Nancy Fletcher

This year MCC welcomes Isabelle O’Reilly as 
the OCA (Youth) designate. Our reps attend 
two meetings annually and also serve as the 
point of contact when vetting members who 
are registered  in any  competitive OCA 
events.

See Letter of appreciation from LCA*

Visit OCA website for 
details   ontcurl.com

Karl JensenNancy FletcherIsabelle O’Reilly



Introducing New Payment Options for Bar Services:  This season, members will now 
have the option of paying for bar items with Interac, Interac Flash, Visa or Mastercard.  
No more scrounging for cash or running to the bank before your draw!

A new bar ordering system is also being implemented to help streamline service.

MCC Branded Apparel & Supplies:  Curling jackets with the MCC colours and logo and 
your name on the sleeve are now ready to be ordered.  Members can choose from 
several options and will be able to try on samples for size.   Why not treat yourself and 
your sweetie – you know you want one!

Also available:  branded toques, shoe bags and broom covers.  Great Christmas gifts!

For more information, contact Kent.  The samples and order forms will be available 
starting at the Open House/Registration Night Sept 16. 
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Our club could not operate without the dedicated 
time and effort of volunteers who willingly contribute 
to MCC. Each month we’ll be featuring some well 
known MCC personalities. This month it’s Jaynie
Coulterman.
Q: How long you been curling?
A: Three years
Q: How did you get into this sport?
A: Don and I joined the first Adult Learn to Curl program at 
MCC
Q: Which leagues are you playing in this season?
A: Wednesday night open, Friday Night Mixed, Saturday Night
Q: Share a surprising tidbit about yourself
A: I’ve recently taken up golf to complement my curling. Let’s 
just say my curling is better than my golf!

Connect with Us       Twitter: @manotickcurling Website:manotickcurling.com

Jaynie Coulterman

Wanted
Used Curling Shoes

rozkee@hotmail.com
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MCC Season Opener
“Meet & Greet “
Friday, Sep 16th

7p to 10p
Come on out for some curling 

chatter
Bar will be OPEN!

What's new and upcoming on this season’s registration front?
This season we have ADDED (1) one new Daytime League it is the Friday Morning Scotch 
Doubles, convened by Roz Kee. 

In our long standing leagues, we have openings in the following
Evening leagues 
• Monday night men, a team of 4.
• Friday night Mixed, one person (male) to complete a team
• Saturday night social
Daytime openings
• Monday Senior Men
• Tuesday and Thursday Mixed
Youth openings
• Little Rocks ages 7 to 12
• Bantam ages 13 to 16
As your registration director 2016/2017 feel free to contact me for more 
details:membership2.mcc@gmail.com or 613 867-3982

Ron Knight
Registration Director

Connect with Us       Twitter: @manotickcurling Website:manotickcurling.com

Karen Bradley
Special Events Director

Curling Canada 
“Curling is a major part of our championships, 
but the fan experience also is a crucial aspect in 
the success of those championships, and we 
want to make sure that experience is top-
notch,” said Kathy Henderson, Chief Executive 
Officer of Curling Canada. “So, please, let us 
know what we’re doing right, what we’re doing 
wrong and how we can get better. That’s always 
our goal.”
Website: curling.ca

OVCA  
Ottawa Valley Curling Association 

The 2016 Tim Hortons Brier was a huge success. 
Thank you for your support.

The 50-50 raffle generated over $85,000 for the 
OVCA. This legacy will allow the Ottawa Valley 
Curling Association to continue to provide 
programs and services for OVCA curling clubs 
and their members. The revenue from ticket 
sales will be announced at the OVCA AGM.

Now, we are getting ready for the 2017 Tim 
Hortons Canadian Curling Trials - Roar of the 
Rings at the Canadian Tire Centre from 
December 2 to 10, 2017. Check website for 
more info!
Website: ottawavalleycurling.ca
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